Cameron Elementary Parent Advisory Council (PAC)

The PAC represents parents/guardians, encourages parent involvement in the school,
and supports the school community through events and fundraising.

The Cameron Parent Advisory Council would like to thank those parents who attended our
Annual General Meeting (AGM) and presentations of Year in Review, Ambitious Year Ahead on
Wednesday, May 31.

At the AGM, the following parents were elected to serve on your behalf as the Cameron PAC
Executive for the 2023-2024 year:

Chair: Jesse Corrigan

Vice Chair: Andrea Flett

Secretary: Terry Mah Parker

Treasurer: Sandra Vargas

Social Coordinator: Hajira Insati

Fundraising Coordinator: - Vacant

Communications Coordinator: - Vacant

DPAC Representative: - Vacant

Member-at-Large: Melissa Wilson, Kurt Bakker, Tina Lau, Linda Yang

Special Projects Coordinator: Jennifer Clarke

Emergency Preparedness Coordinator (non-executive position): Minju Kim
The PAC is always looking for more parents to get involved and help us with the events,
fundraisers, projects, and decision-making we do throughout the year. Please contact

cameronchair.pac@gmail.com or come to our next meeting to find out how you can get
involved.

The PAC would like to thank outgoing chair Catriona Campbell for the work she has done during
many years on the PAC executive.

We hope to see you at our next meeting:
Wednesday, June 21 at 7:00pm Zoom. Link to be shared by email and Facebook
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